














From: CarlTaranto | Santai Retreat [mailto:carl.taranto@santairetreat.com.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2017 11:05 AM 
To: dgalle@tweed.nsw.gov.au 
Cc: Paul Rippon <paul.rippon-@clarenceproperty.com.au> 
Subject: Amended Plans - Casuarina Town Centre, Casuarina Beach 
Importance: High 

Good Morning Denise & Paul, 

I have just reviewed the following amended submitted plans for the Casuarina Town Centre: 

o 13/054 by Newton Denny Chapelle 
o C-0010 B by Clarence Property 
o C-0016 A by Clarence Property 

We now support the amended plans produced as we feel our previous concerns and objections have been 
addressed within these amendments. We have no objections for these plans to be approved by council. Our 
executive chairman has also confirmed his support and has briefed the owners corporation accordingly to which we 
all approve. Recommendation from Mr Andy Kilpatrick will also be sent shortly. 

Should you need to discuss our recommendation of support any further, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
retreat. 

Regards, 

Carl Taranto 
General Manager 
9 Dianella Drive, Casuarina NSW 2487 
Tele: 02 6670 §500 
Free Call: 1800882360 
www.santairetreat.com.au , 

mailto:carl.taranto@santairetreat.com.au


From: Andy Kilpatrick [mailto:kilpandy@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2017 4:04 PM 
To: Paul Rippon <paul.rippon@clarenceproperty.com.au> 
Subject: Casuarina Town Centre - Ammended Town Centre Plans 

Hi Paul, 

I have gone through the amended Casuarina Town Centre Plans that were provided to me by Andrew 
Robinson and I have to say that they cover all of our concerns and I whole heartedly support the 
amendments and I will be Advising Tweed Shire Council likewise. Many thanks for your efforts. 

Kind Regards, 

Andy Kilpatrick 
Chair SP77971 
Santai Retreat 
0418 654 801 
0755332923 ' 
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